1. The Byers submitted a revised SSWD plan to Jim and he sent it to the State for
review. They also let him know they were going to submit a site plan review to the
Planning Board to make sure their business licenses and uses were clear with the
Town.

2. The Ducales submitted a building permit application for a 12x16 shed, Jim reviewed
and ok'd



